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Transportation systems are integral to the development
of societies, playing a major role on a socio-economic
level. However, although the transport sector possesses
a vital role, this does not negate the existence of
problems caused by this sector. In and around most big
cities, the capacities of the existing road networks are
often saturated or even exceeded. An immediate
consequence of this is the appearance of enormous
problems, congestion being the most influential. This
can have negative impacts on society and the
environment, such as the loss of time, increased fuel
consumption, automobile exhaust pollution, increased
product prices, etc. Improving travel efficiency by
reducing congestion is tantamount to boosting both
production and consumption. One of the best strategies
to improve the quality of transport in cities is
sustainability in traffic management.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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